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Abstract 
 
There are various pressures on educators in learning environments where autonomous 
language learning is facilitated, to provide evidence of the effectiveness of those 
autonomous learning practices. This suggests that some form of assessment would be 
valuable, yet the notion of assessing learner autonomy (LA) can seem counter-intuitive: if 
learners are successfully autonomous, then will they not also be successful language 
users, and is this not enough evidence that autonomous learning is justified?  
 
Despite such debates in the literature about the assessment of LA, little is known about 
what actually happens in practice. In this paper I report on a piece of research using 
questionnaires and interviews to investigate the beliefs and self-reported practices of LA 
assessment amongst tertiary-level ELT professionals who aim to foster the development 
of LA. One major finding from the study is that assessment is widely practiced, but there 
is a gap between educators' beliefs about what learner autonomy is, and how the 
assessment of students is carried out. I will argue that (self-) assessment of the non-
linguistic learning outcomes of learner autonomy can be useful for learners and 
educators alike, and that practitioners must develop their practice to foster autonomous 
assessment as well as autonomous learning. 
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